
 

 

April 10, 2025 

 

Subject: Update on the impact of recent trade changes 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are continuing to monitor the trade changes, particularly those which will have an impact on our 
industry. Our primary focus continues to be on providing you with the best possible products and 
service, and we are working closely with our manufacturers and vendor partners as this situation 
evolves.  

To reflect the recent trade change impact, some of our manufacturers and vendors have 
implemented additional line charges or price increases. You may now see that passed on either 
directly in our price or by one of two additional line charges on quotes, invoices and order 
acknowledgements: 

If you wish to obtain additional information regarding the recent trades changes, you can consult 
the resource hubs put together by Electro Federation of Canada and the Department of Finance 
Canada with background information, support materials, and the latest updates. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued commitment to working with us. Should you have 
any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Sincerely, 

Texcan 

 

https://www.electrofed.com/tariff-hub/
https://www.canada.ca/en/department-finance/programs/international-trade-finance-policy/canadas-response-us-tariffs.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/department-finance/programs/international-trade-finance-policy/canadas-response-us-tariffs.html

